NIBIC KRON -TV

TELEVISION SERVICE OF THE

Atfiliate

June 18, 1957

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Rox 103
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your communication regarding your reception of KRON-TV.
We are always pleased to hear from viewers in far-away places who re-
ceive our signal.

This happens occasionally during freak weather conditions. In the past
few months we have heard from viewers across a wide swath of the midwest
states, from Edmonton, Alberta to EL Paso, Texas. During the same periods
some of our regular northern California viewers reported receiving New
Mexico and Texas stations.

Ve are grateful for your interest in KRON-TV and for your thoughtfulness
in lebting us hear from you.

Very truly yours,

e

Je Lo Berryhill
Chief Engineer
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